Dear Sir/Ma‘'am,

Greetings from Internshalal

We are excited to extend an invitation to you and your college authorities for our upcoming Internship Day Event, which will be held virtually on August 25th. Please do not share
this message with your students.

Event Details:

Date: August 25th, 2025
Time: 4 PM- 6 PM
Format: Virtual Event

To register and join the event, please click on the following link: internship-day-event

Please feel free to share this link with your fellow TPOs who might be interested in attending this event. We believe that this event will serve as an excellent platform for networking,
learning, and exploring potential collaborations between educational institutions and industry partners.

If you have any questions or require further information about the event, please feel free to reply to this email.

Regards,

Surbhi Garg

Senior Marketing Associate
Internshala ~Partner of AICTE



